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MINUTES 

AIRPORT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Thursday, January 25, 2018 

At WAAAM – 3:00pm 
  

1. Approval of Minutes for December 21, 2017. Moved by J. Benton, 2nd by Bill Avolio 

2. Introductions- no intro’s made 

3. Airport Project updates 

Anne updated the Committee regarding the phasing changes for the COVI project 
and proposed changes. She will bring a visual schematic to the next meeting so 
the committee can see where items will be located. There was some discussion 
about stormwater and wetland mitigation and if the Port’s project could help with 
WAAAM’s stormwater pond issue. Anne said the engineers are looking into a 
potential solution for that.  

4. FBO update- Its been slow by instruction calls have increased. 1,100 gallons of 
fuel were sold last month, which is up from last year. Anne requested that the 
FBO report that is furnished to the Port be ready by the time AAC meetings are 
held. Tricycle gear training has mostly moved to the Dalles airport with tail wheal 
remaining in hood river. There was discussion about this. The price is the same 
regardless of the type of plane you fly (barring the super Cubs).  

5. WAAAM Update three summer cruise lines have been scheduled for the upcoming 
season. This brings a lot of traffic to WAAAM and has been increasing annually.  

6. Glider Update- none.  

7. Fly Friendly program discussion- Paige works will be working on the flyer in 
February so it can be completed by the March 1 public deadline.  

8. Other items to discuss 

a. Todd Guenther has had multiple planes flying low over the river by his 
house. He has not been able to identify them and it continues to be an 
issue.  
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b. Dale Harris had an issue with an unleashed dog who aggressively 
approached him and had to be called off by the owner. Per Ordinance 23, all 
animals must be on a lease and in control of their owners at all times. 
Should this happen again, Mr. Harris is encouraged to get the individuals 
name and call the Port.  

The next AAC meeting will be held on Thursday February 22nd 
at 3:00 PM at WAAAM (thanks Judy). 


